
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norma M. Williams, the Executive Director Diversity & Inclusiveness, 

wanted to know if crosswalks near Dalhousie could be painted for next year’s 

Pride Week. She asked Nathan Rogers, Asst. Director of Planning, to help. 

She strongly appreciates the supportive role Nathan and all Facilities 

Management staff have played in agreeing to and moving this project 

forward. And, Norma says, “As we discussed during our meeting, even 

though painting a crosswalk seems like an ‘easy’ ask, the reality is, that it is 

anything but.” Also, the research and actions undertaken within Facilities 

Management speak not only to the knowledge and skills present, but also to 

your commitment to equity, diversity and inclusiveness. Therefore, thanks 

again to Nathan and all facilities management.  
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Nathan Plays a Supportive Role in 

Discussing Rainbow Crosswalk   


